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ALLINA HEALTH LABORATORY

Memo

To: Allina Health Laboratory outreach clients

From: Allina Health Laboratory outreach services

Date: May 28, 2020

Re: Access to the Allina Health Laboratory Central Lab

Due to current heightened security levels on the Abbott Northwestern Hospital campus, anyone 
presenting at the Allina Health Laboratory Central Lab will be required to display ID 
badge/identification prior to admittance.

If your site utilizes courier service other than the couriers provided by Allina Health Laboratory to 
transport specimens to the Allina Health Central Laboratory, please ensure that they are aware 
of this requirement.
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